29th September 2023



English Martyrs' Catholic School, A Voluntary Academy, Anstey Lane, Leicester, LE4 0FJ Tel: 0116 242 8880 fax: 0116 242 8881 Email: office@englishmartyrs.org Web: www.englishmartyrs.org Principal: M. Calen

Dear Parents

Pre Loved Uniform Shop

I would like to remind you that our Pre Loved Uniform Shop will be opening on Wednesday 11^{th} October, 3.00 - 4.00 p.m.

This is an opportunity for any parents to replace any missing uniform. At English Martyrs we recognise that school uniform is expensive and as students grow, they can grow out of uniforms. There will be a donation box, if parents wish to make a donation towards the clothes.

We would like parents to donate pre-loved school uniform that would have been thrown away due to not fitting. These pre-loved clothes will then be available in our pre-loved uniform shop for parents to visit and see if there is uniform they would want.

I hope this will be a small way in which we can all contribute to reducing clothing waste and protect the environment.

Thank you to those families who have already donated Pre-loved Uniform. It would be marvellous if you had uniform that you no longer needed and you brought them to the main school reception.

Yours sincerely

M Calen Principal









